
 

 
 
October 31, 2024 
 
 
Dear Lord Lieutentant, 
Dear Mr. Hood and the John Mason International team, 
 
 
On behalf of the International Association of Movers (IAM), I am honored to extend our warmest 
congratulations to John Mason International on receiving the prestigious King’s Award for Enterprise. 
This distinguished recognition speaks volumes about the exceptional quality and leadership that John 
Mason International exemplifies within our industry, especially given the high level of competition for 
this honor. 
 
We also wish to celebrate an extraordinary milestone—140 years of service to your customers. Reaching 
this milestone is proof of John Mason International’s enduring commitment to excellence, and it is clear 
the company continues to grow even stronger as it enters its 15th decade. 
 
For nearly 40 years, John Mason International has been a valued IAM member, actively advancing our 
association and the broader industry through dedicated service to several industry associations like IAM. 
The contributions of John Mason International to IAM have strengthened our community, and we are 
grateful for this longstanding partnership. 
 
Additionally, we are proud to have recognized John Mason International’s Executive Director, Simon 
Hood, as the first recipient of our Excellence in Leadership Award. This award was created to honor those 
who drive growth, inspire through exemplary leadership, and champion equitable workplace practices—
qualities that Simon and John Mason International embody. 
 
Congratulations once again on these outstanding achievements. We look forward to many more years of 
shared success and growth in the industry. 
 
 

 
Brian Limperopulos 
President 
International Association of Movers 
 


